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         Curious       Kind      Connected 
 

IMPORTANT 
DATES: 

WB 27.10.2025 – Half Term 
 
3.11.2025 – CROFTY  
INSET (No Children in  
school on this day) 
 
4.11.2025 – Flu 
Immunisations 
 
14.11.2025 – Children In  
Need ‘Challenge Yourself  
to 25’ (Own clothes day / 
sports and stripes) 
 
24.11.2025 – Parent 
Consultations 
(Sunbeams, 1N, 2F, 3B,  
4R, 5W, 6S) 

25.11.2025 – Parent 
Consultations 
(Rainbows, 1M, 2J, 3W,  
4K, 5N, 6H) 
 
WB 1.12.2025 – Last  
Week of Clubs  
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Curious, Kind, & 

Connected -  

Weekly Update 

 

This week, our school has truly 

lived out our values of being 

curious, kind and connected. 

 

In Inclusion sessions - part of 

PSHE, children across the 

school have been celebrating 

what makes each of us unique. 

Every pupil has created – or will 

soon create – their own leaf to 

add to our beautiful display in the 

hall, showing why they are 

special. It’s a powerful reminder 

that while we are all different, 

together we make something 

wonderful. 
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Our Year 6 children have also been showing kindness and 

community spirit as they sell poppies to help us remember 

and honour those who gave their lives in war. Their sense 

of responsibility and respect has been inspiring. 

 

Meanwhile, our EYFS children have settled brilliantly into 

school life. They’re impressing us daily with their growing 

confidence in reading, writing, and counting- a huge thank 

you to the EYFS team and to parents for your continued 

support in helping them shine. 

 

As ever, if you have any questions or concerns, please 

don’t hesitate to speak to your child’s class team or make 

an appointment to see me. 

 

Warm regards, 

Mrs French 



 
   

 
 

  

 

 

  

  

 

 

THE CHOUGH 
. 

Talking Assembly Question: 

Which day is the best day  

of the week? 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

House Point Results 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This week’s winning team is Poldark 
 
 

 

Class Attendance 
Winners 

this week are: 

5W with 100% 
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Rainbows & Sunbeams  

In EYFS this week, we have 

been reading ‘Handa’s 

Surprise’. We have had fun 

exploring different fruit. We 

used our senses to touch, 

smell, look at and taste the fruit. 

Year 3 

In Year 3 this week, we have 

been using string, a ruler and a 

very steady partner to observe 

what happens when our 

muscles contract. 

Year 2 
Year 2 have been working hard in art this 

week, creating beautiful background 

washes in preparation for their final 

masterpieces. The children have been 

exploring the work of famous artists such 

as Georges Seurat and Jackson Pollock, 

learning about the techniques they used. 

Year 1 
As part of our plants topic in science, this week 

we explored our school grounds and looked for 

different plants. The children loved finding all 

the different things that we have growing in 

school! 



 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
    

Year 5 

After writing our own versions of The Lost 

Thing by Shaun Tan over the last few weeks, 

Year 5 enjoyed sharing their narratives with  

 

Year 4 

This week year 4 brought poetry to life! We 

read animal poems aloud and used our 

voices, faces, and bodies to act out the 

words. From crocodiles snapping to lions 

roaring, everyone used expression and 

movement to show how the poems made 

them feel. 

Year 6 

In writing, we have started to gather 

information and ideas about tiger 

conservation. To help us understand the 

complex issues surrounding the plight of 

the tiger, we have put ourselves into the 

shoes of Bhutanese farmers and 

debated our ideas and opinions. 



 
Diamonds of 

the Week 



 
 
 
 

 


